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COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
[image: South Dublin County Council Crest]
MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
Monday, March 12, 2018
QUESTION NO.30
QUESTION: Councillor F. Timmons
To ask for a report into Cyberbully training done by Barnardo’s in SDCC Libraries, what was uptake like? And to ask that this be rolled out again? 
REPLY:
[bookmark: _GoBack]"Despite advertising locally in our branch libraries, sending mailshots to schools and specific teachers, the talks on 'Internet Safety for Parents' were not well attended. Twenty-two parents attended across branch libraries in Lucan, Clondalkin and Ballyroan. The talk at the County Library was rescheduled and adapted for 45 students from Scoil Santain. The facilitators from Barnardo’s gave good tips and advice. We found that a lot of local schools were already running talks through their parent/teacher associations and as the students brought notes home through the school it is likely that attendance was better".
 
Bottom of Form

image1.wmf


/wEPDwULLTE1M


image2.wmf


4925E05A


image3.jpeg




